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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Contmission u,Q ., A/ ,

Mr. George McCorkle, Chief N eN/
N W.s\'/

-Physical Security Licensing Branch .

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. McCorkle:

We have received your letter of June 27, 1979 ad-
vising us that the UNC RS Safeguards Contingency
Plan is acceptable.

At present we are making the transition from one
guard force to another. The changeover is expected
to take place on or about July 27, 1979. Because
of these circumstances, it is requested that an
extension be granted for implementation of the
Safeguards Contingency Plan until August 27, 1979.

Sincerely,

C. YB
General Manager
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